
 

05 March 2014 

Course for healthcare executives: 

The Sankara Nethralaya Academy has invited applications for a 
short term financial management programme for healthcare 
executives. 

This course, conducted over 12 weekends on Saturdays between 
3 pm and 6 pm, will commence on April 5. 

The last date for receipt of application form is March 7. 

For registration details: 

Visit: www.thesnacademy.ac.in or contact: A Mahalingam – 
97104 85295 

 

http://www.thesnacademy.ac.in/

